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CQC Domain: Link to Strategic Goal: Link to BAF / risk: 

Safe √ Our patients and community √ 
All BAF risks 

Effective √ Our people √ 

Caring √ Our service delivery √ Trust Risk Register id: 

Responsive √ Our governance √ 
 

Well Led √ Our partners √ 

Consultation 
Communication 

 

 

Executive 
summary: 

 
The Board’s attention is drawn to section 1 which shows the public 
website link for our Trust strategies, and to section 3 highlighting 
ongoing work with supporting strategies.  
 

Recommendations 
for the Board: 

The Board is asked to:  
 
Note the report. 
 

Appendices: None 



 

1.0 Webpage  

1.1 In order to ensure that the strategic context and longer-term ambitions of the Trust are 

freely available for our staff, partners and the public, we have developed a Trust Strategies 

webpage.  

 

 

 

 

A link is also available on the staff intranet, under the ‘Our Hospitals’ section.  

2.0 Review  

2.1 The Trust Strategy will be reviewed in Q3, and progress against key milestones 

assessed.  In parallel, continued alignment with the Integrated Care Board strategic direction, 

as well as strategies of our partners, will continue to be taken into account and the Trust will 

play a role in shaping this direction.   

3.0 Supporting Strategies    

3.1 The webpage contains links to other major supporting strategies, and these will also be 

monitored to reflect progress as well as updating those which are approaching their review 

point.  For example, we are currently in the process of reviewing the Equality, Diversity and 

Inclusion Strategy, led by the Director of People and Organisational Development, and 

commencing a review of our End-of-Life Strategy, led by our lead consultant. The Research 

and Innovation Strategy is currently being finalised and is expected to be published shortly. 

4.0 Recommendation 

4.1 The Board is asked to NOTE the report.  

Nigel Lee 

Interim Director of Strategy and Partnerships  

October 2023 


